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Comments: 
Simply from a safety standpoint, this is a needed trail. When we park at the new Wolf Ridge parking lot and 
then ride up the road to reach Narrowback trail, cars and trucks can cause dangerous situations. This realigned 
trail would remove many bikers from the section of Tillman Road between the two trail heads. Also, the trail 
being retired is a washed out fall line trail that is not sustainable. 
 


